CoC Committee Update

The CoC Committee’s last meeting was held in March.  On April 7th, 2020 the new Iowa Balance of State CoC Interim Board held its first meeting.  The CoC Committee was discussed, with no decision being made at that time on the future of this committee.  The CoC Committee has been placed on hold pending further instructions from the Iowa Council on Homelessness and/or the new CoC organization.  ICA may approach the members of this committee for their assistance once HUD has provided more information on the 2020 competition.

Iowa Balance of State CoC Interim Board 

On April 7th, 2020 the Interim Board held it’s first official organizing meeting.  The Interim Board  members in attendance were:  Allison Hannah, Amber Lewis, Ben Brustkern, Crissy Canganelli, Dennis Lauterbach, Hope Metheny, Jessica Bleile, and Mona McGee.  Others in attendance:  Julie Eberbach, Courtney Guntly and Gary Wickering.
The group established meeting governance and quorum rules, elected officers, update discussion on grants and 2020 competitions, website progress, CoC Committee, Governance Charter and future meeting schedules.   
Decisions Made:
Chairman:  Dennis Lauterbach      Vice Chair:   Mona McGee
Board meetings:  2 pm, the 2nd Thursday of each month.
Meetings to be governed by:  Democratic Rules of Order
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